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Dear Billie C. Blanchard:

Caltrans District 2 has completed review of the Mitigated Negative Declaration
submitted on behalf of Pacific Gas and Electric, for land transfers within Shasta County.
The project is located in the northeast area of Shasta County near Bumey Falis/Lake
.Britton, McArthur Swamp and Ahjumawi State Park .

Based on the project information submitted, approval of this project will not adversely c—1
impact facilities under our jurisdiction; therefore, we have no comment.

Thank you for providing us the oppoitunity fo review this project. If you have any
questions, or if the scope of this project changes, please call me at 225-3369.

Sincerely,

Mon 2. Q¢

MARCELINO GONZALEZ
Local Development Review
District 2
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